
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School NEWS 

Our school had the school picnic on 2nd December, 

2015. Primary Two to Six pupils went to Lei Yue Mun 

Park and Holiday Village (鯉魚門公園及度假村). Did they 

have fun there? Let’s find out from the photos! 

 These pupils love taking photos 
with their class teacher. 

 Look! These boys are climbing 
rocks. They are strong. 

 Eating and chatting 
with friends! Great! 

 These girls enjoy 
climbing the net too. 


